


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Our current bill is approximately $50 higher than last year. And yes, I compared billing
statements with nearly the same KwHs. That's a lot of increase in one year.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

EW Hill 1T

7360 SW 37TH CT

DAVIE FL, 33314-2325
andy33314@aol.com




